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Our annual Christmas meet was held at Woody's Diner in Huntington Beach 

on the first of December.  It was great to have a lot of members we haven’t 

seen in a while there.  Our member of honor, David Vaughn, was present, and 

was accompanied by his wonderful wife, Linda and their son, Greg.  David has 

been a club member for at least four decades, and is one, if not the only, the 

best restorer of vintage motors known.  He has donated many of his motors to 

museums for display, as well as generously given motors to fellow club 

members to promote the hobby.  There were more than fifteen people in 

attendance at this meet.  We look forward to seeing all of them again at our 

next meet at Puddingstone Lake. 



Gee! what’s going on back in the kitchen.  I know why everyone is smiling. 



Interesting article from the January 1989 Antique Outboarder 







Can you identify these outboards……….Answers on last page. 

#1 #2 #3 

#4 #5 #6 

Parts wanted : Ron Accomero needs a complete power head for a Elgin model 58302  

If you have any leads please email him at ronacco@earthlink.net 



The Southern California Chapter sadly announces the passing of long time 

member Al Jarvis.  He died of Pneumonia in January 2013.  He met and married 

his beautiful wife while a student at U.C. Berkley, after World War II.  They were 

the proud parents of four children, and were married for sixty years, they resided 

in Palos Verdes California.  He was a loyal member of the So. Cal. Antique 

Outboard Club for over 30 years, and meticulously restored dozens of Johnson 

motors from the 20’s, 30’s, and 40’s.  His gentle presence and expertise will be 

missed by all club members. 

Paul Brinkman, Jr. 

President of the So . Cal. AOMC  



Al Jarvis with just some of his pristine, outboard motors. 

Answers to outboard quiz;  #1 Seaking  #2Flambeau  #3 Neptune  #4 Caille 

(pronounced cail)  #5 Gray (gearless)  #6 Eska (made by Power Products) also 

sold under many brands like- Clinton-Clay-Chief-Apache-Pearless-Corsair etc.  

Our next meet will be Saturday March ninth, at Puddingstone Lake, at the sail 

boat ramp. Hosted by Paul Brinkman and Tom Lockwood. Hope to see all of 

our old friends there.   
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